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The 2001 University of Warwick Department of Economics Euro-Workshop on Public Economics will be held at the 
University of Warwick from July 9th to July 20st. This year the overall title of the event will be New Economies, New 
Technologies and Public Economics The first week of the workshop, organized by Myrna Wooders, will focus on 
theory, especially networks and coalition formation. The second week, organized by Jonathan Cave and Carlo 
Perroni, will focus on public policy in the new economies. Beginning with a reception on the evening of July 9th, a 
larger conference will be held over the weekend. The Warwick Department of Economics Workshops have been held 
every summer for more than twenty years. This year, as in the past, the workshops will have a light seminar schedule, 
allowing time for individuals to pursue discussions of topics of common interest and to start new collaborations and 
continue established ones. There will also be a number of social events, including a trip to a Shakespearean production 
in Stratford-on-Avon. We anticipate approximately forty participants for each week of the workshop. Typically 
workshop participants stay all or most of at least one week of the workshop. The light seminar schedule of the 
workshop means that not all workshop participants will be able to give seminars during the workshop. The weekend 
conference, however, will provide participants further opportunities to present their own works. The conference will 
consist of both plenary and contributed sessions. Following the pattern of prior Association for Public Economic 
Theory (APET) conferences, there will be parallel sessions. (Further information about APET can be found at 
http://www.warwick.ac.uk/fac/soc/Economics/wooders/PET.html.) The Warwick Euro-Workshops are supported by 
the European Union''s CORDIS (Community Research and Development Information Service), the Royal Economic 
Society, the University of Warwick Department of Economics, and the Association for Public Economic Theory 
(APET). Some CORDIS funding is available for the workshop participants. If you would like to participate in any part 
of the the workshop or the conference (or both), please contact Jonathan Cave at J.A.K.Cave@warwick.ac.uk, Carlo 
Perroni at c.perroni@warwick.ac.uk or Myrna Wooders at M.Wooders@warwick.ac.uk
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